[bookmark: _GoBack]Ron, the Weber County Commissioners have reached a decision in regards to the Storm Drains Impact Fees reduction for the Challenger Pallets project. They have agreed to give a 30% reduction, which equates to a reduction of $33,012.90
With the reduction, the total impact fee will now be $124,510.10 instead of the original amount of $157,523.00
There is also still a Weber Fire District review and impact fee due of $14,838.97
If the proposed reduction is acceptable to the owner, it will then have to get final approval by the commissioners at a public commission meeting, which are typically held on Tuesdays. We will have to get it on the agenda at least one week prior to the Meeting.

The County Commissioners proposed the 30% Storm Drains Impact Fee reduction in response to a request from the owner for an impact fee reduction for their commercial project. This took place in a commission workshop meeting on 5/04/2020. The owner has accepted the proposed concession and would like to get final approval and make payment.

